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Mr Robert Dufour
Eldred Central School Superintendent 

600 Route 55

Eldred, New York 12732







         July 24, 2012

Dear Mr Dufour:

Thank you for your timely response to my telephone call.   As I mentioned, Public Health is attempting to increase the immunization rates of children entering school in September.  This benefits not only the children, but it also eases the work load of the school nurses.   Students will be immunized at the beginning of the school year and this will eliminate the phone calls and letters to parents reminding them to have their children vaccinated.   Public Health benefits too, because parents will have a choice of several clinic dates and the clinics will be less crowded.
I have enclosed 40 flyer packets and 25 coloring books with crayons for the younger children.  Please have them distributed to parents who register their children for school.

Public Health Immunization Clinics are for children up to and including 18 years of age.  Most children qualify for free vaccinations.  All the necessary information is on the flyer and parents can call if there are any questions. 

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Liz Bradfield

Immunization Department. 
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